
September 2, 2015 

Dear Students,  

 It is time to choose a new Oaktree Student Council. Being in student council 

allows you to help our school grow. You will be the leaders that help Oaktree be 

the best it can be!  

Oaktree Student Council will: 

 Meet twice a month 

 Meetings will be on Thursday after school until 4:30 

If you are interested in becoming a student council representative for your 

class, please write a letter explaining why you want to be in student council 

and how you could help Oaktree be a better place to learn. Please turn in the 

letters to your teacher by September 16, 2014. There will be an election on 

Friday, September 18, 2015. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Kramer or Ms. Alford and we 

would be happy to help you.  

Good luck! We are excited to begin a new year! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Kramer & Ms. Alford 

Student Council Advisors 


